
PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE

Notice is hereby given, the Tra�ic Safety Advisory Committee (CCTSC) will hold a public meeting on

March 5, at 7:30 a.m. The meeting will be held virtually from the Columbia County Road

Department, St. Helens, OR.

The CCTSC is a forum to voice tra�ic safety concerns and evaluate related issues and provide 

advice to the Board of County Commissioners on tra�ic, road, and safety issues. Because county 

roads do not stop at the county line, the Committee promotes tra�ic safety throughout the Oregon

Department of Transportation Region 2.

Columbia County does not discriminate based on disability and will provide reasonable

accommodations in accordance with the County’s ADA Policy. To request accommodations or to

review the County’s ADA Policy, please contact the Columbia County Road Department at 503-397-

7215.

Please join the meeting virtually from your computer, tablet or

smartphone. www.columbiacountyor.gov/meetings.

Note: CCTSC typically meets the first Wednesday of the month unless otherwise noticed. 

For your information:

Spotlight News, KOHI, & COL. Co. Information

JN

Dated this 3rd day of March 2025.


